
Car Pool Trip 

Educational Tours Committee 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017 

 

Aspelund Peony Garden  

9204 425th Street, Kenyon  

 

Your Educational Tours committee has planned a car pool trip 

to the Aspelund Peony Gardens outside of Kenyon on 

Wednesday, June 7, 2017.  Plan to meet in the parking lot of 

Gander Mountain at 5:15PM.  We will leave no later than 

5:30PM, arriving approximately 6:30PM.   

The peonies should be in peak bloom, and the owners will do 

a presentation on their business.  They specialize in Japanese, 

single, semi-double and double peonies.  You can see the 

blooms in the field and pick the plant(s) you would like to 

purchase.  The plants will be available for pick up in the fall. 

 A winery is located on the premises; tastings may be 

purchased for $8.00 or you may purchase a bottle for $14.00 

to $18.00.   Their homegrown popcorn will be served with a 

tasting.  Bottled water is also available for purchase.  

Join us for an evening of fun and socializing with our 

members! 

Please contact Dorothy Wichmann to register for the car pool,  

or if you have questions.  She may be reached at 206-0541. 


